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Project Hearing of the Sheridan Community Schools
Board of School Trustees

July 10, 2023 at 6:28 PM

The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a Project Hearing on Monday,
July 10, 2023 at 6:25 P.M. in the Middle School Media Center with board members John Hunt,

Dan Fleming, Tyler Henning, Nancy Boone and Kim Zachery present, along with Superintendent
Dr. Dave Mundy.

1. Call to Order
Board President, John hunt, called the meeting to order at 6:28 PM
2. Public Hearing
The board followed the recommendations from Jane Herndon from Ice Miller.
3. Public Comment
No comments were made.
4. Adjournment
A motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 PM was made by Dan Fleming,
Seconded by Tyler Henning and carried 5-0.
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Nancy' Boone, Board Secretary
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